
 
 
 
 
 
November 15, 2018 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
Re: Basin Disposal, Inc. - G-118 
Docket Number TG-170977 Order 01 
Docket Number TG-170189 Order 01 
 
 
Basin Disposal, Inc. (the company) is filing an Excel Workbook and revised Supplemental Tariff Page in 
compliance with Order 01, Docket TG-170977 and Order 01, Docket Number TG-170189 (the Orders). 
 
The filing will generate approximately $120,397 in regulated revenue in the following categories: 
 

 Gross Regulated 
Revenue from 

Surcharge 
Residential $23,998 

Commercial $17,890 
Drop Box $78,510 

Total $120,397 

 
These charges for Residential, Commercial, and Drop Box customers represents 2.6% of Regulated 
Revenue collected during the test period of October 1, 2017 through September 30, 2018. 
 
The Excel Workbook contains worksheets with the following information: 
 

1. Basin Disposal, Inc.'s general ledger summary for PLP costs incurred during the period October 
1, 2017 through September 30, 2018 (test period). 

2. Summary calculations for total incurred costs, tonnage for all customers (regulated and 
contract). Segregation of regulated tonnage by customer type (residential, commercial and drop 
box) with a "price out" by regulated customer type for cost recovery. 

3. Tonnage collected for residential and commercial customers by regulated and contract areas. 
4. Customer count by residential, commercial and industrial (drop box) customers. 
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Supplement page for Tariff #94 will be included in this filing. If the supplement page is approved the 
rates would be effective January 1, 2019. Affected customers will receive notice of the changes on the 
first billing, reflecting the revision to rates under WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii). 
 
Pursuant to the Orders, the company has divided the PSL Superfund costs by total regulated tonnage 
and allocated those costs between the regulated customer classes. 
 
The company is also hereby requesting an exemption from portions of the Workpaper rules at 
WAC 480-07-520(4), for this filing. 
 
The company will provide vendor invoices for inspection by staff at the Commission office in 
Olympia or at the company offices in Pasco, should that be requested. 
 
If there are any questions please contact myself or Darrick Dietrich at (509) 542-4957. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 

 
 
Dave Atwell 
Pricing Manager 
Basin Disposal, Inc. 
 
cc: Darrick Dietrich, Basin Disposal, Inc. 
 Weldon T. Burton, CPA 
 
 


